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January newsletter carries 
Medicaid, small business 
and adult day care news 

Dear Clients and Referral Partners, 

Happy New Year and welcome to R. F. 

Meyer & Associates' January 2024 e­

newsletter. 

We present three articles this month 

that should be of interest to interest to 

our Elder Law clientele as well as small 

business owners. 

READ MORE 

2024 standard protections for 
spouses of Medicaid applicants 

Each fall, the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid 

Services (CMS) renews the federal guidelines 

that seek to protect individuals whose spouses 

are applying for or receiving Medicaid long­

term care benefits. 

READ MORE 

What business owners need 
to know about the Corporate 
Transparency Act 

From the CT Corporation -By Sandra 

Feldman-On Jan. 1, 2024, a new 

reporting requirement went into effect 

that requires millions of small businesses 

to file new government reports . ... 

READ MORE 

What are the different types of 
adult day care? 

Caregiving is hard work and it is easy for 

caregivers to get burned out. Adult day care 

centers provide care and companionship in 

a group setting to seniors who need 

supervision during the day, allowing 

caregivers to go to work or take a much­

needed break. 

READ MORE 

https://attorney.elderlawanswers.com/newsletter/link-to/45347/article/12553
https://attorney.elderlawanswers.com/newsletter/link-to/45347/my-article/12565
https://attorney.elderlawanswers.com/newsletter/link-to/45347/article/2289



